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Sparey, Robert (COOG - Planning & Environment Decisions Wales)

From:
Sent: 02 August 2022 11:36
To: PEDW – Seilwaith / Infrastructure
Subject: RE: DNS - SCREENING DIRECTION REQUEST - PARC SOLAR CAENEWYDD, 

GOWERTON, SWANSEA
Attachments: RE_ Parc Solar Caenewydd EIA screening NRW_01293666.pdf

Dear   
 
The attach for your records the additional information that was submitted to NRW. This was only an email 
correspondence, and no additional reports were attached or issued to NRW.  
 
The email from  to NRW does make reference to a draft Ecological Appraisal Report but this wasn’t 
issued to NRW.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Gareth Roberts 
 

 

Director 
 

  

 

First Floor | South Wing | Equinox North | Great Park Road | Almondsbury | Bristol | BS32 4QL 
 

   

 

 

Expertly Done.  LinkedIn | Twitter | Instagram | Our Charity | Our Website  
 

 

From:  On Behalf Of 
PEDW.Infrastructure@gov.wales 
Sent: 01 August 2022 18:07 
To:  
Subject: RE: DNS - SCREENING DIRECTION REQUEST - PARC SOLAR CAENEWYDD, GOWERTON, SWANSEA 
 
Hi Gareth  
 
Thanks for sending over this cover letter. However, we would need a record of the additional 
information sent over for file – and then we would consult with NRW directly.  
 
Hopefully, as you’ve already done this and cut us out of the loop, it’ll be a quick process to hear 
back from NRW once we’ve had the report. However, we would need to see the additional reports 
submitted to inform our Screening.  
 
Hope this is OK.  
 
Kind regards 

  




